COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIFEING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

-1, Fenchurch Street, l onden, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

Your Ref: FGD/ES/TECH
3rd June, 1952,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
Jjetter of the 30th ultimo respecting the Motorship
"MORSKA WOLA", the contents of which have been noted,
and in reply I have to acquaint you that in the
clrcumstances no objection will be taken to the
Special Survey belng postponed until September next.

With regard to the penultimate paragraph

of your above mentioned letter I have to informdyou
that the Donkey Boller Survey was not dealt with at
Hamburg as owing to a misunderstanding the beller

was not prepared for survey, tt was however examined
under steam and appreared to be {n a satisfactory
condition. The Donkey Beller Survey therefore became
due at the end of March last as stated in my letter
of the 30th April last. Yo objection, however, will
be taken to this inspection being geferred until the
Speclal Sufivey 1is carrted out in September next,

In connection with the alignment of the port
generator englne crank shaft, I have to say that this
matter ie being referred to the Soclety's osurve:or at
Alglers and upon the recaipt of his reply & further
communication w ill be addressed to you.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classif 'opbi6n/ itteo.
N LI
Messrs. Gdynia America gh!nping Lines (London) Ltd.,

Coventry Court,

<7, mioom stroet, Lloyd's Register
) ﬂ;%zpb,pr}dgiw




